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Dear Friends and Clients,  
           

This is the first news letter of 2011 and we are looking forward to 20 11 to bring 
you many more! Safari Njemaõs tour to the United States of America was 
wonderful! We met new people  and  made a lot more new friend s. I t seems th at 
the trip to the USA never has  enough time to get around visiting  everyone,  I 
apologize for that! I regret not going to Texas for the beast feast as usual.  
 
Well there is good news and then better news. We have m oved offices from JHB 
to Hluhluwe in KZN (Zululand) we still hunt the same areas in RSA and 
Tanzania. And looking forward to a brilliant season  ahead . 
 
Better news is that Safari Njema has acquired the fulltime service of Kirsten 
Canter. She will be the li aison in the office and will be doing correspondence with 
e-mail and permits. Kirsten lives on a hunting farm in Zululand with her 
husband. She has an  MSc Conservation Biology, with her research mainly 
focussing on elephant habitat selection & effect of li on introduction on  herbivor es, 
she loves being in the wilds of AFRICA  
 
Welcome aboard Kirsten 

                                                                                                                  

 
 

 

Well the first hunts of the year had begu n and we started with a bang first time 
clients from the USA Steve Preedy and Brent Kerr hunted Safari Njema 
concession in the Kimberly area. Steve was  after a SCI scoring Sable and Eland 
and some other plains game that was available in the area. Steve had  hunted  in 
Namibia before and had taken 5 plains game animals. WELL , WELL never tempt  
a man when he is on a mission. While on a hunt looking for sable we bumped into 
a magnificent  buffalo and Steve decided òwith his friend Brentõs encouragement ó 
that  he wo uld take this magnificent beast of an  animal. Brent had a blast and 
used up all of his ammunition  on his 13 animals that he had taken on the safari.  
 
 
 



Steve with Buffalo                          Ste ve with PH and Jotham           

    
 
Steve with his Sab le    Steve with PH Piet   

   
 
 
Brent with Steve with Eland          Brent with impala                      

     
 
Brent with his 450 yard Blesbuck   Brent with his òeasyó Black 

   



 
 
Steve shot this waterbuck in the eye          Steveõs Eland                              

    
 
55o yard shot on the Black w Beast  Steve had to work for the Red Hartebeest  

   
 
 
Brentõs 1st Kudu                              Brentõs Waterbuck                        

     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Brentõs Gemsbok     Brentõs 2nd  Kudu  

   
 
 
Steve and PH and warthog              Steve and Blesbuck                    

    
 
Brent and Warthog     Steve and Impala  

    
 

The rest of the season is looking good! We  are really looking forward to the next 
hunt with 5 time returning client Jim Thompson  and his sons. We are also 
welcoming  Larry Mcla i n , the buyer of our hunt donation to SCI in Charleston 
South Carolina. Stu and Boris , I am looking forward to the Tanzania 16 day lion 
and buffalo safari I hope you guys are ready. Then to my friend Lee Foste r , 
Bwana who will be on our  11th  safari together and another 30 days in the Selous 
full of adventure.. Glad you made the decision  to get the camera man.   To Larry  
Norfleet, who  will be coming on his first safari to South Africa , you must be as 
excited as I  am. W e will be hunting the Zululand  concession and what fun this is 
going to be.  
 


